
TO: Board of Education 
FROM: Sarah Burnett, Director of Human Resources
DATE: June 26, 2025
RE: Short Term Leaves of Absence

Employee:    Position: Type: School: Start Date: Duration:

There are no short term leaves of absence at this time.

Sincerely,

Sarah. Burnett

Office of Human Resources


